
 

 

You are invited to 

KD Connect  
A chance for Circles to meet each other and The King’s 

Daughters Board of Directors and to learn updates & 

happenings at CHKD  
 

Tuesday, January 7, 2014 

10:00am 
CHKD, 6th floor Conference room  

(Bring your parking ticket to the meeting for validation) 
 

This meeting will feature: 

 
Guest Speaker 

Dr. Arno Zaritsky, Sr. VP for Clinical Services, CHKD  
Updates on CHKD’s trauma program  

and improving patient safety 

 
Circle Check Presentations & Announcements 

 
KD Major Accomplishments 

 & Upcoming Projects 
 

Light refreshments will be served 
 

RSVP by Friday January 3, 2014  
Call (757)668-7098 or email info@kingsdaughters.org 

 
Each Circle,  

please plan to send at least 1 representative 

 

All King’s Daughters are welcome to attend! 

January/February 

2014 

 

 

 

What’s�insideWhat’s�insideWhat’s�insideWhat’s�inside����
 

President’s Corner 
 
 
 

Circle Projects 
Upcoming  

&  
Success Updates 
 
 

Event Updates: 
Breakfast with Santa 

 

Joy to the Mall 
 

Moonlight &  
Mistletoe 
 

 

 

March/April 

Circular 
Article Deadline:  

Monday, February 3 
 

Project I  
Application Forms 

Due: Wednes-

day, January 15 
** 

NOTE: All 2014 events  

submitted will be  

included in a special 

edition Circular mailed 

to 2,000+ supporters  

of CHKD. 
 

The�Circular�
The official newsletter for The King’s Daughters, founding organization of CHKD 

 

 

 



 

Dear King’s Daughters, 
 

The inaugural Moonlight & Mistletoe event was extremely success-

ful. We sold out the event with approximately 500 KD supporters 

and sponsors in attendance. The venue was exquisite and the view 

was fantastic! Of course, the best part was the purpose of the 

event, which was to raise funds for The King’s Daughters’ Donor 

Milk Bank at CHKD that is scheduled to open this summer. Thank 

you to Lyn Reid and Sunny Sonner for co-chairing the event and 

special thanks to the many volunteers and sponsors who made it all possible.  

As we all know, there are many ways to give and support the hospital. We appreciate 

the devotion of all of our members whether it is making bears, volunteering hours, or 

organizing a circle or major event. All of these activities support our common goal and 

mission. Our mission statement is as follows: “The King’s Daughters, founding  

organization of Children’s Hospital of The King’s Daughters, promotes superior  

pediatric wellness through dedicated volunteerism in partnership with Children’s 

Health System.” As we start a new year, we have over 1,000 members, each with the 

shared passion for the health and well-being of children. With the passion, dedication 

and devotion of our membership, we will continue to achieve our mission. 

On January 7th, at 10:00am we will have the KD Connect meeting located at CHKD in 

the 6th floor conference room. We plan to have some guest speakers that will educate 

us on some of the key focuses of the hospital. We hope to see you there.  

Wishing you a healthy and happy new year, 

 

 
 

Beth W. Johnson, President                                                                                                   
The King’s Daughters 

 

The�President’s�CornerThe�President’s�CornerThe�President’s�CornerThe�President’s�Corner����

I am a King’s Daughter because …I am a King’s Daughter because …I am a King’s Daughter because …I am a King’s Daughter because …    
 “...I want to help all the children who are sick” 



2013�Breakfast�with�Santa2013�Breakfast�with�Santa2013�Breakfast�with�Santa2013�Breakfast�with�Santa����

Thank you to everyone who supported this SOLD OUT event! Thank you to everyone who supported this SOLD OUT event! Thank you to everyone who supported this SOLD OUT event! Thank you to everyone who supported this SOLD OUT event!     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. & Mrs. Felix Tsai 
The Franklin Family 
CHKD Thrift Stores 

Norfolk Collegiate Children’s Choir 
Atlantic Coast "S" Gaugers Tidewater Division 

Townsend Brown, Jr. DDS 
Jermain Hannah 

Beth, Brent, Brock, and Brannon Johnson 
Solar Panels Plus 

BrickHeadz 

    

 



Coming�up!Coming�up!Coming�up!Coming�up! 
  

Monday, January 13 * Fellini’s Dining In * Magnolia Circle 

 
Saturday, February 1 * Tunes & Trivia * Dogwood Circle 

 

Friday, February 7 * Spaghetti Dinner * Holly Circle 
 

February 7-9 * Mixed Doubles Open Tennis Tournament * Oceanfront Circle 
 

Sunday, February 9 * Teddy Bear Valentine Tea Party * Cypress Point Circle 

 
Saturday, March 1 * Book Drive * Serenity Junior Circle 

 

Saturday, March 22 * Hampton Roads Bowls w/ the Starz * Circle in the Bridge 
 

Saturday, May 3 * Kentucky Derby Party * Horizon & The Regatta Circles 

 
Friday, May 16 * May Tyme with The King’s Daughters * Cypress Point Circle 

 

Saturday, June 7 * Barefoot on the Beach * East Beach Circle 
 

Wednesday, June 25 * Charity Golf Tournament * Elizabeth River Circle  

Circle�Projects�Circle�Projects�Circle�Projects�Circle�Projects�����
Details Online! - www.KingsDaughters.org/Events 



Circle�Successes�Circle�Successes�Circle�Successes�Circle�Successes�����
 

Circle Monies Received July 1, 2013—December 4, 2013 
 
CIRCLE NAME   PROJECT NAME   AMOUNT RAISED 

Azalea Unity Circle  Fall Pansy Sale    $772.05 
Beacon Circle   Wine Tasting    $905.00 
Circle by the Bay  Oyster Roast-CP Shuckers $4,274.69 
Circle in the Bridge  Color Vibe    $8,000.00 
Circle in the Bridge  Running Dirty    $2,050.00 
Circle in the Bridge  Thirty-One Tote Sales  $231.50 
Driftwood Circle  It’s 5 O’clock Somewhere  $20,000.00 
Holly Circle   Vending Machines   $163.00 
Lafayette River Circle 5th annual Hail Victory  $1,700.00 
Serenity Junior  Circle YNOT Pizza CHKD night  $300.00 
 

 

��������KD�“KD�“KD�“KD�“CanCanCanCantesttesttesttest!”�!”�!”�!”�����
��������������������Raised�over�Raised�over�Raised�over�Raised�over�����

������������������������$1,380.00�$1,380.00�$1,380.00�$1,380.00�����

����In�October,�2013!!In�October,�2013!!In�October,�2013!!In�October,�2013!! 
 
����

 
 

 



Joy�to�the�mallJoy�to�the�mallJoy�to�the�mallJoy�to�the�mall����
On  Sunday, November 17th, members of Beacon Circle, Circle in the 

Sand, and Oceanfront Circle  hosted a special fashion show and  

reception at Lynnhaven Mall to benefit CHKD.  Thank you to everyone 

who modeled, volunteered, and attended!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicole Livas, WAVY TV 10  & Fox 43 

Fashion Show emcee 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to everyone who attended the first Moonlight & Mistletoe event December 7, 2013 pre-
sented by Paul & Brenda Sharp and TowneBank at the Wells Fargo Center.  This Sold Out event 
included everything from a Vermouth Tasting in the lobby, breathtaking panoramic views of 
downtown Norfolk from the 20th floor; the culinary delights of Cuisine & Company; luxurious Si-
lent and Live Auction prizes – to dancing under the stars to Borderline Crazy!   The night was 
completed by the touching presentation of the first Dr. Donald W. Lewis Award (to be presented 
each year to an individual or group for exemplary efforts toward enhancing the lives of children in 
our community) given this year to Penny Lewis in his honor  Thanks to your kind support approxi-
mately $100,000 was raised by this event.  Proceeds will go toward the establishment of The 

King’s Daughters’ Donor Milk Bank at CHKD.    

Special Thanks to all of our sponsors, committee members and volunteers! 

PRESENTING SPONSORS 

Paul & Brenda Sharp 

 
 

CORPORATE GOLD SPONSORS  

PAPCO, INC.  
PNC Healthcare  

  

Dr. John Sweeney, Jr.  
& The Asthma and Allergy Clinic  

  

S.L. Nusbaum Realty Co.   
ValueOptions  

Warden Family Foundation  

CO-CHAIRS: 

Lyn Reid 

Sunny Sonner 

COMMITTEE: 

Sandy M. Burgess 

Ellen M. Myers 

Diane Payne 

Susan Pilato 

Jacqueline D. Riley 

David Smith 

Tom Warburton 

Chris"na Waters 

Leanne Friend Webb 

Stacy Zepp 
 

Elly Bradshaw Smith – KD Board Liaison 



601 Children's Lane, 2nd floor 

Norfolk, VA 23507 

Ph.757.668.7098 

F.757.668.8907 

Founders of Children's Hospital of The King's Daughters 

 

I                             SURGERY BEARS! 

To everyone who has  

ever had a hand in  
making a bear for the  

surgery patients at  

CHKD, THANK YOU. 
 

Please enjoy a few posts we’ve  
received on Facebook about your  

selfless efforts. 

 
“My daughter has 6 of these bears one for every 

surgery she has had at CHKD.  

She is 13 and still treasures them.  
Thank you for all your hard work.” –Kim 

 

“My son owns two from earlier this year. We 
cherish them because it brought my son so 

much joy when they were given to him after 
lung surgery. Thank you!” -Mari 

 

“Thank you for these gifts!” -Suzanne 


